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This Week at Giants Neck Beach
April 8, 2024

Upcoming Meetings/Events

The Giants Neck Beach Men's Club would like you to save the dates for:

Friday, June 28, 2024 - GNB Men's Club Dinner 

Friday, July 26, 2024  - GNB Men's Club Dinner

Sunday, August 11, 2024 - GNB Community Pancake Breakfast

More info to follow soon.

News

Quiet Paddles 

At its meeting on 4/3, the BOG voted to mandate the use of quiet paddles to

mitigate the sound on the courts. The BOG will purchase a small number of

paddles and will conduct sound testing over the next few weeks to develop data

around the issue. For information about quiet paddles, please

Website Manager at <website.gnba@gmail.com>
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visit www.pickleballsound.com. This listing is updated on a regular basis as

newly engineered equipment comes to market. 

Volunteers Needed

The BOG is looking for volunteers who may have interest and perhaps

expertise in the areas listed below. We will be looking into forming

committees/discussion groups on the following:

- long-term planning (impact of climate change on our community)

- digitization of Association records

Please consider stepping forward for these important initiatives. 

Contact Paul Formica to state your interest! 

WIFI in the Clubhouse! 

In the next week or so, wifi will be installed in the GNBA Clubhouse! In addition

to the primary use for Association meetings, wifi will allow for social events like

movie nights, Derby and Olympic parties and more! 

PWC Note Cards

The PWC is exploring the possibility of holiday note cards this year. If anyone

has holiday/winter scenes of Giants Neck Beach (i.e.  the tree in the boat on

the pond) , please send them to Mary Ann Heenehan

at heenehacnj@gmail.com as soon as possible...no later than April 30 so that

we have time to pick a photo(s) and have them printed for our sale in July.

Additionally, the 2024 standard note cards are in! If you can't wait for the sale in

July, please contact Mary Ann Heenehan to purchase! ($8 cards for $15).

Special thanks to our 2024 photographers: Nancy Annibale, Helena

Corona, Laurie Corona, Sandy Lafond, Craig Sculli, Kim Spano, Stacy Willett

and 

Bill Wulf.

Have a great week.

The GNBA

visit us on the web
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